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This is a comment on PSE’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-160918 and
UG-160919.

Washington State will not be able to meet its climate commitments without transitioning to a
carbon-free future. Please continue to defend the public interest by rejecting any plan from
Puget Sound Energy that does not move toward a 100% fossil-fuel-free future.

Thank you.

Barb Zimmer
Bainbridge Island
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